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Il Presidente

Milan, 27th march 2020

Dear Secretary General,
Dear OSCE members,

I would like to thank You, the OSCE Bureau and all those who attended
yesterday's video conference. Your words have been such a great comfort to us, in
this critical situation.

I welcome with great satisfaction Your offer of immediate and real support to
face the needs of our territory, severely tested by over a month of medical emergency.

As anticipated, the Lombardy Region currently needs specialized physicians
and nurses to be employed at local hospitals and/or in temporary structures set up for
intensive or pre-intensive care.

The list below contains the currently most request specializations:
- anaesthesiologists;
- infectious diseases specialists;
- pulmonologists;
- emergency medicine doctors;
- internal medicine specialists;
- respiratory pathophysiologists;
- Broncho-pneumologists;
- nurses.

Lombardy Region provides foreign staff with adequate remuneration, in
addition to food, accommodation and transfers.
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We also need personal protection equipment to be provided to doctors and
sanitary personnel, as specified below:

- surgical caps (300,000 / day);

- waterproof gowns PPE III cat. (90,000 / day);
- surgical gowns;

- protective suit (9,000 / day);

- CPAP helments;

- face shields (300,000 / day);

- rurgical masks, FF2P FF3P (300.000 / day);

- hydro-alcoholic solution (1,000 liters).

The central procurement company of the Lombardy Region, ARIA S.p.A.
(gare@ariaspa.it), is in charge of making the purchase after checking the offers,
which must contain the following specifications: product description, certifications,
available quantities, price, payment methods, methods and times of delivery to Milan
and any other information useful to evaluate the offer.

Do not hesitate to contact me should you need further clarifications or
information.

I would like to thank once again everyone for the concrete and generous
response Your help to the Lombardy Region is a vivid witness of the spirit of
collaboration that still inspires Your prestigious organization.

With gratitude,




